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Dear Brothers and Sisters: 

                                                                                                                                              

The work picture is still looking good for the future.  If you know any electricians 

that would like to work as Union Electricians, have them call our Membership 

Development Department.  

March 30th will be Linda Rutherford’s last day as she is retiring.  There will be 

cake and refreshments at the hall so drop by to wish her well on her new and    

exciting journey. 

 The Union Sportsmen Alliance 7th Annual Sporting Clays Shoot will be Satur-

day, April 7th .  If you are interested call the hall to get signed up.  

The nominations for Local 20 Officers will be at the May 1st meeting, with a 

nominees training session immediately following.  Anyone interested in getting a 

copy of the “U.S. Local Union Election Guide”, can contact the hall and we can 

send you a copy.  

There will be an Advanced Estimating Class, date TBD, call NECA office at    

817-633-3332, to get on the list.  We need a few more people for this class.  

If you are interested in any training such as Comet, Code of Excellence or    

Steward’s training, call the hall and we’ll put you on the training list. When we 

get enough people interested we can schedule the training.  

Anyone interested in serving as a delegate or on a committee call the hall and get 

on the volunteer list.  

The Local 20 Picnic information is included with this newsletter, be sure to return 

the RSVP card and come on out for fun and fellowship June 2nd. 

The Primary Elections are over and now get ready for the Primary Runoff Elec-

tions for those candidates that didn’t get enough votes to win outright. The Pri-

mary Runoff Election day is Tuesday, May 22nd with early voting Monday, May 

14th through Friday, May 18th. I will post the AFL-CIO endorsements next 

month. 
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Lyndon Hanson won the recurring door prize of $576.00 at the January 2nd meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The recurring door prize will be $72.00 at the March 13th meeting. 

                                                                                                                                                                                     

SICK AND INJURED 

If you or know of a member that needs to be added to our Sick and Injured List, please call the Local 

20 Business Office. 

We would like to wish those listed below a complete and speedy recovery. 

                                                                   Richard Sorano and Randy Slagle 

DECEASED MEMBERS 

We would like to express our deepest sympathy to the family and friends of those listed below who 

have passed away since our last newsletter. 

DB# 589        Gilbert N. Owen                Ft. Worth         Passed away 01/15/2018           Member 51 years          

DB# 590        Claude D. Almand             Ft. Worth          Passed away 02/15/2018           Member 61 years          

DB# 591        Kendall M. Emmett           Ft. Worth         Passed away 2/23/2018             Member 46 years          

DB# 592        Gene D. Lee                       Ft. Worth         Passed away 2/13/2018             Member 57 years        

Non-Participant    Bryant N. Roberts       Ft. Worth         Passed away 1/27/2018             Member 51 years 

Also, our sympathy goes out to our members below who have lost loved ones.     

Kathy Hamill lost her husband, Shorty Hamill, who was an Iron worker for 38 years.                                                                                                                                                                                                  
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RETIRED MEMBERS LUNCHEON 

FORT WORTH RETIRED MEMBERS:                                                                                                                                                     

The Fort Worth Retired Members will meet at the IBEW 116 Federal Credit Union, located at 603 S. 

Adams in Fort Worth, TX. (corner of S. Adams and Pennsylvania), on the 1st Tuesday of each month 

at 12:00 Noon.  Come at 11:00 AM if you want to play  dominos. Lunch is at Paris Coffee Shop at 

1:30 PM.  If you need more information, call Tooter Mills at 817-292-9727.        

DALLAS RETIRED MEMBERS:                                                                                                                                                               

The “Has Been Club” of IBEW Retired Members are meeting at 11:30 AM on the third Wednesday 

of each month at The Martinez Restaurant, 901 Gross Rd., Mesquite, TX. For more information, 

please call or e-mail James Creech at 469-372-0420, e-mail address is jimdandy602@yahoo.com.                                      

                                                                                                                                                       

                                                                   Has Been Club News                                                                                                                                                                                                          

                                                                      By:  James Creech 

Bobby McPherson, Tom Randolph, Jerald McCord, Rodger Warren, Tommy Wilcoxen, Phillip         

Morton, Thomas Murry, Charles McClure, Goober Morris, Michael Bryant and James Creech, all met 

for Feb. meeting of the "Has Been Club."  We talked politics and every other kind of tic.  Funniest 

story was told on the late Clyde Bland.  It was on Clyde's first job as a foreman for Ling.  And Clyde 

was pushing to make a great showing.  So in a meeting to get more production someone pointed out 

to Clyde that "Rome was not built in a day."  Rufus Attaway, Clyde's half brother, piped up and said, 

"But Clyde was not pushing that job." 

Hope to see everyone at the next meeting. 
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